
12/08/2021 

MR Lindsay Ames 
PL 
NSW 
lindsay.ames@hotmal.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Thank you for the opportunity to consider the development proposal at 28 Lockwood Ave. I am 
less concerned with the slight breach in maximum height of the development than I am with the 
impact on the local intersections. If a better design and construction (contribution) of the 
intersection of Lockwood Ave and Blackbutts Road was a condition for development approval I 
am supportive of the development. 

Sent: 12/08/2021 2:22:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


